
 

 

Berry Elementary 

SDMC Meeting Minutes 

March 24, 2021 

 

The meeting began at 3:15 PM and concluded at 3:45 PM on March 24, 2021.  

 

Members introduced themselves and the agenda was reviewed.  Campus safety plan was discussed.  

The safety drills: fire, weather, chemical and intruder drills were reviewed and dates that they have or 

will be taking place were discussed.  Visitor policies were reviewed.  The campus is in compliance.  

Special education protocols, policies and requirements were discussed.  Information regarding various 

types of documentation and what to do if a student in the SPED program is failing a particular subject 

and when ARDs are required were reviewed.  Campus budget was discussed, and programs and planned 

spending were reviewed.  Campus needs and materials were discussed.  Dates of STAAR testing (4th 

grade writing, 3/4/5 math and reading and 5th science were discussed.  Methods of delivery for students 

were discussed and TEA requirements were discussed.  All state testing must be done at school and 

requirements of the campus, staff and students were reviewed.  Calendar was discussed.  TELPAS 

calendar and importance were discussed.   COVID requirements/policies including spacing, mask rules 

and campus plans were reviewed.   Was discussed that the wastewater in this geographic area has been 

listed as having elevated evidence of COVID.  Numbers of F2F students versus virtual were discussed.  

Potential vacancies for the upcoming school year were discussed.  Campus is still ensuring technology 

continues to be available and fixed when applicable.  Future technology purchases were discussed.   


